Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2013 4:17 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: ‘Amos, James'; Warnell, Terry G.; 'Gonzalez, Luis'; ericgarcia62@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: ClaytonWilliams - JennaCom 2013 Release

Mike

We understand that the work conducted at the site in the absence of prior approval is conducted “at risk”. If the
agencies and Clayton Williams agree that some additional work is necessary — the work will be done.

We made the decision that moving forward with work when rains are still possible was preferable to waiting for various
approvals.

Take your time in your review of the proposal. | think a 2 to 4 hour AMIGO workshop would be useful to you. We are
pleased to provide it to Districts 1 & 2 and BLM at your Artesia Office.

Randall Hicks

RT Hicks Consultants
Office: 505-266-5004
Cell: 505-238-9515

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:21 PM

To: Randall Hicks

Cc: 'Amos, James'; Warnell, Terry G.; 'Gonzalez, Luis'; ericgarcia62@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: ClaytonWilliams - JennaCom 2013 Release

Randall,

| did receive the hard copy of this proposal via USPS today. | don’t believe the BLM will be involved in this project, but
let’s keep Mr. Amos in the loop until they have had a chance to respond. Do you have approval from BLM or OCD for the
work that has been performed at this site? After a really brief review of the proposal, it appears there is a large volume
of “stockpiled” impacted material and a bioremediation area already constructed. Please advise.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720



From: Randall Hicks [mailto:r@rthicksconsult.com]

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 12:17 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: 'Amos, James'; Warnell, Terry G.; 'Gonzalez, Luis'; ericgarcia62@hotmail.com
Subject: ClaytonWilliams - JennaCom 2013 Release

Mike

| attach the Remediation Report required by Part 29 for 2RP-1816.

This was due on September 13, but we did not have all laboratory results fully evaluated at that time. | should have
asked for an extension then. Please consider this email a request for the extension of time to submit the remediation

plan until today.

Once again, | have given you something to think about — more AMIGO simulations. How about | come down to Artesia
and give a 2-hour show and tell about AMIGO?

Paper copy in the mail today. Report is transmitted to BLM and SLO via this email.

Have a good weekend.

Randall Hicks

RT Hicks Consultants
Office: 505-266-5004
Cell: 505-238-9515



